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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Yvette Martinez <Yvette.Martinez.364043136@p2a.co> 
Wednesday, September 23, 2020 7:09 AM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
Protect net metering 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Fay, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes 
to solar rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and 
employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the 
country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs 
at risk in communities across the United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic 
uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, 
and choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, 
Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net 
metering here in Florida. 

Regards, 
Yvette Martinez 
1401 W Silver Oak Dr 
Avon Park, FL 33825 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

hotsfgt@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Tim Meehan 
<hotsfgt@everyactioncustom.com> 
Wednesday, September 23, 2020 5:10 AM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Tim Meehan 
3726 SE 6th Ave Cape Coral, FL 33904-5203 
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Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

jmercadomhc@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Josephine Mercado 
<jmercadomhc@everyactioncustom.com> 
Wednesday, September 23, 2020 4:01 AM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, uncontrolled fires in the western part of our nation and an 
active hurricane season, it is not the time to create more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are 
helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power and providing good paying local jobs. Lets lead by example, and . 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Fioridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Josephine Mercado 
Kissimmee, FL 34744 
jmercadomhc@gmail.com 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

mark.elg@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Markku Elg 
<mark.elg@everyactioncustom.com> 
Wednesday, September 23, 2020 1 :38 AM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Markku Elg 
Lake Worth, FL 33461 
mark.elg@co2.fi 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

donna.swordheart@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Donna Baillod 
<donna .swordheart@everyactioncustom.com > 
Wednesday, September 23, 2020 12:23 AM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Donna Baillod 
4624 N Lake Vista Tri Hernando, FL 34442-5545 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

gregorykearney@everyactioncustom .com on behalf of Greg Kearney 
<gregorykearney@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 11 :59 PM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Greg Kearney 
Ponte Vedra Beach, FL 32082 
gregorykearney@hotmail .com 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

mariangel.robles1@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Mariangel Robles 
<mariangel .rabies 1 @everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 11 :49 PM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, a.nd employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida: 

Sincerely, 
Mariangel Robles 
Miami, FL 33130 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

alanturner14@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Alan Turner <alanturner14 
@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 11 :37 PM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Alan Turner 
18308 Fish Loop Land O Lakes, FL 34638-6114 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

jennegel@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jennifer Egelfeld 
<jennegel@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 11 :37 PM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Jennifer Egelfeld 
Tampa, FL 33615 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

greymesa@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Ian Bacchus 
<greymesa@everyactioncustom.com> 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 11 :14 PM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay, 

Please don't change Florida's net metering rule. It incentivises dollar power at a time when we absolutely need to be 
embracing carbon-free power. Beyond the long term benefits of controlling climate change, we'll also benefit from more 
jobs and cleaner air. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Ian Bacchus 
Bradenton, FL 34211 
greymesa@hotmail.com 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

mreimann08@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Maria Rosario <mreimann08 
@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 11 :09 PM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Maria Rosario 
Lake Worth, FL 33463 
mreimann08@gmail.com 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

solana.alabaster@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Vivian Lee 
<solana.alabaster@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 11 :08 PM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate an_d provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Vivian Lee 
Boynton Beach, FL 33472 
solana.alabaster@gmail.com 
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From: 
Sent: 

jheald@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Josh Heald <jheald@everyactioncustom.com> 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 11 :04 PM 

To: Office of Commissioner Fay 
Subject: I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay, 

My company, develops, finances, owns and manages in North and South America with the majority of our projects being 
in the US. We are a solar company based in Florida that has neither developed, financed or even looked at a serious 
project in our own State of Florida. Florida is the laughing stock of the entire US solar industry because FPL and Duke 
essentially own the public utility commission in the State of FL. 

Until Florida's PUC allows there to be competition for distributed generation of solar, and gets out from under the strangle 
hold that the IOU's have on you there will forever be an asterisk next to Florida as it relates to solar. You have allowed 
FPL & Duke to hold a monopoly on the state at the rate payers expense. Look at states like NJ, NY, ME, CA - the list goes 
on - and then look at Florida. 

My advice to you is hold onto your day job at the FL PUC because when you leave your options will be severely limited for 
similar employment in other states that take solar competition seriously. 

Kindest Personal Warmest Regards, 

JTH 

Sincerely, 
Josh Heald 
Palm Beach Gardens, FL 33410 
jheald@pemcocapital.com 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

TCharek@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of THOMAS CHAREK 
<TCharek@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 11 :01 PM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
THOMAS CHAREK 
Tampa, FL 33647 
TCharek@live.com 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

md4383@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Florizel Dennis jr <md4383 
@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 10:52 PM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Florizel Dennis jr 
Orlando, FL 32829 
md4383@gmail.com 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Importance: 

Dear Commissioners, 

Jennifer Peppers <jennifer.peppers@yahoo.com> 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 10:47 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark; Office of Commissioner Graham; Office of Commissioner Polmann; 
Office of Commissioner Fay; Office of Commissioner Brown 
{BULK} Net-Metering Works for Floridians 

Low 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 

Jennifer Peppers 

Ms Jennifer Peppers 
jennifer.peppers@yahoo.com 
745 22nd ave 
Vero beach , Fl 32962 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

perryseas@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Nancy Perry 
<perryseas@everyactioncustom.com> 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 10:41 PM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Nancy Perry 
Saint Augustine, FL 32080 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

cmcallaster@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Craig McAllaster 
<cmcallaster@everyactioncustom.com> 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 10:11 PM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
Please don't let Florida utilities eliminate net metering, Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay, 

As a former OUC Commissioner I supported everything we could do to encourage solar power. I am appalled at the 
actions of some Florida utilities to punish homeowners who have invested in solar, as I have. I got no incentives from 
Duke's predecessor. So now that want my extra power for free, no way! 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Craig McAllaster 
Ocoee, FL 34761 
cmcallaster@cfl.rr.com 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

wineforlife.da@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Dianna albrechtsen 
<wineforlife.da@everyactioncustom.com> 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 10:09 PM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Dianna albrechtsen 
Naples, FL 34120 
wineforlife.da@gmail.com 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

michael@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of michael turner 
<m ichael@everyactioncustom.com > 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 9:51 PM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
michael turner 
2840 W Bay Dr Ste 116 Belleair Bluffs, FL 33770-2620 
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Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Clindemeyer12@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Charles Lindemeyer <Clindemeyer12 @everyactioncustom.com> 
Tuesday, September 22, 2020 9:50 PM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Andrew Giles Fay, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Charles Lindemeyer 
Port Orange, FL 32128 
Clindemeyer12@yahoo.com 
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